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The Metropolitan Transportation Authority (MTA) proposed a
massive $15 per day congestion pricing toll that could cost
families up to $5,000 per year, yet continues to not provide
adequate services to the Hudson Valley.

The MTA continues to refuse to hold any congestion pricing
hearings in the Hudson Valley. Join Congressman Ryan as he
holds his own hearing to highlight how congestion pricing will
impact you. Invited guests include local elected officials,
community partners, and the MTA.
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